
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
March 15, 2018 
  
 
 
 
 
BY ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, S.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20554 
 

Re: Alaska United East Submarine Cable System, File Nos. SCL-LIC-19961205-
00615, SCL-LIC-19980602-00008, SCL-ASG-19971125-00013, SCL-MOD-
20020409-00018, and SCL-MOD-20020409-00019 

 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 

Through its counsel, GCI Communication Corp. confirms that the Alaska United East 
submarine cable system entered into commercial service on February 1, 1999. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
 

 
Kent Bressie 

 
 
cc:  Denise Coca 

Angela Demahy 
Lindsay Tello 

  
 


